
Waste Control, Inc. 
PO Box 148 

Kelso, WA 98632 

January 15, 2025 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Tariff Submittal– Waste Control, Inc. G-101., Revised Tariff No. 20, 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Attached please find revised pages for Tariff Number 20, for Waste Control, Inc. G-101. 

Our Company has been notified by Cowlitz County Public Works that the tipping fee will increase from 
$55.81 to $62.50 per ton, a 11.99% increase, effective March 1, 2025.  We project this will increase revenue for 
the residential service by $105,300 (2.74%); for commercial service by $31,300 (2.90%); and drop box service 
by $58,200 (11.99% pass through) for a 12-month period.  There are approximately 12,700 residential, 480 
commercial, and 100 drop box customers affected by this change.   

The last general rate increase approved by the Commission became effective March 1, 2023. 

Included in this filing is our non-regulated operation, as our regulated and non-regulated operations share one 
facility.  To protect certain non-regulated proprietary information we are filing a portion of this filing as 
confidential, and are filing in accordance with WAC 480-07-160. 

We respectfully ask that this filing be accepted under LSN, per WAC 480-70-276 for customer notification.  If 
the LSN is accepted and these rates are approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission, the rates will become effective on March 1, 2025.  Pursuant to WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii), 
affected customers will receive notification of this change on the billing reflecting the revised rates. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 566.6925, or via email at 
brian.vandenburg@WasteConnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 
Finance Analyst 
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